
BOM Agreed Report 5th February 2025 
 

●​ Thank you to Rita McCabe (CEIST) for her commendation of learning and 
teaching activities, the school's position on the league tables, and the 
school's positive financial progress. 

●​ Child protection reviewed 
●​ Buildings discussed 
●​ Thank you to teachers and staff for their continued commitment to teaching 

and learning. 
●​ Thank you to our Parents Association for their continued support and 

organisation of community events 
●​ Finance discussed 
●​ Budget requirements discussed 
●​ The Board thanks all those involved in extracurricular activities. Best 

wishes to those participating in upcoming finals.  
●​ Staffing arrangements considered  
●​ Wishing students the very best as they begin their mock exams. 

 
 
 


